First and Last Name
Street Address
City, State and Zip

May 2016

The Honorable First and Last Name
XXX6 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Last Name:
Re: House Resolution 166

This is to request that you cosponsor House Resolution 166, a non-controversial resolution that was
introduced in the House recently to call attention to the importance of the US postal network and
recommends that the US Postal Service undertake steps to maintain, modernize and fully utilize these
facilities.

As a resident(s) of your district, and a member(s) of the Association of US Postal Lessors | am/we are
writing to encourage you to cosponsor this important Resolution as Congress drafts postal reform
legislation that we hope will continue to value the importance of postal facilities, especially in small
and rural communities. Our association represents the interests of commercial property owners who
lease to the USPS nearly 35 percent of the 29,000 leased postal facilities across the US. There are ***
leased facilities in State alone.

Post offices are a vital lifeline to small and rural communities. In fact, they now provide a crucial link
to these communities for commercial package delivery companies. At a time when package delivery is
the fastest growing revenue stream for the US Postal Service, now is the time to emphasize the value
of these facilities. Modernizing and better utilizing the national postal network will create additional
sources of revenue and support the mission of providing universal service to all parts of our nation.

Thank you for your consideration of lending your support to House Resolution 166.

Sincerely,

AUSPL Member



